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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: CPCF arrangements webinar; new products added to DND list; NHS Profile Manager updates; September price concessions final update.

CPCF Years 4 and 5 Webinar
Community pharmacy contractors are reminded that PSNC is holding an online contractor webinar on the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework for 2022/23 and 2023/24 tomorrow evening (4th October 2022). 

During the webinar, attendees will hear from PSNC Chief Executive Janet Morrison and the PSNC Leadership Team about the negotiations, and learn more about the funding, services and regulatory details agreed for Years 4 and 5. There will also be an opportunity to have your questions answered live.

Register for the webinar

15 products added to DND list from October
Following applications made by PSNC to the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) and the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA), a further 15 new products will be classified as ‘Drugs for which Discount is Not Deducted’ (DND) from this month (October 2022).

This takes the total number of products granted DND status over the past 2 years to over 550 following checks made by PSNC.

View the 15 products added to the DND list

DND changes webinar
Contractors are reminded that PSNC will be hosting a webinar about changes to the discount deduction system on Wednesday 12th October at 7.30pm. The webinar will address why the changes are being made and what the impact on individual pharmacies may be.

Register for the webinar 

NHS Profile Manager Updates
User research
Contractors who have used NHS Profile Manager to update their pharmacy information are encouraged to volunteer to test new service designs for the tool via a short 45-minute testing session: register to take part in the user research

Video tutorials
NHS Digital has published video tutorials to help pharmacy teams to use the NHS Profile Manager: watch the video tutorials 

September Price Concessions: Final Update
DHSC has published the final list of price concessions for September 2022. This update takes the total number of price concessions for September to a record high of 157.

PSNC continues its work seeking improvements to the current price concessions system following significant concerns raised by pharmacy contractors, escalating this within the DHSC and insisting that they find urgent solutions.

See the final September price concessions list
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